
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
Public Notice is hereby given by the Mapleton City Police Department: 

 

 Mapleton City Police are disposing of unclaimed property of a Sawzall Saw that was 

found in Mapleton City three months ago. If you have lost one please contact the 

Mapleton Police Department at 801-489-9668 within 9 days of this notice.  

 

 

 

(s)Camille Brown, Recorder 
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